SALISBURY & DISTRICT DARTS LEAGUE

(IN AID OF WILTSHIRE SIGHT)

GENERAL SECRETARY
RESULTS SECRETARY
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       LUKE YATES

   LEAH MCKENNEY

ERICA HARTNETT

luke​_yates180@hotmail.com
   leah5070@gmail.com
                                                 07900654604
        07715005746

          07553570924
www.southwilts.com/site/salisbury-and-district-darts-league
Minutes of open meeting 21/12/15 @ Sal Snooker Club
Present: Railway Club, Devizes Inn, Wilton Club, Bear Inn, Antrobus Arms, and Railway Club 
Results Secretary ~ Cards are still being sent in with no team name(s) and if A or B side etc. if more than one team in pub or club, date or division (a tick in this box does not help) all this makes the results secretary job harder.
General Secretary ~ The Halfway House has a new team and are in Division 4 of 4+1 league.
Wig & Quill mixed team have pulled out of the mixed league.

The new general secretary is Luke Yates and new results Secretary is Leah Hartnett, please help and support them both as with out them both coming forward to take over the league will not exist.

I have enclosed with these minutes a sheet of address labels, please put one over Iona’s address on the result card before posting.

Highest shot outs so far are Gents 160 & Ladies 130
180’s ~ M Williams, R Furness, M Yates, R Batchelor, A Jarvis, D Poultney, L Yates, B Kent

A Osbourn, P Marshall, R Foster, G Woodford, E Riley, J Hooke, N Robbins, D Wright 
If you hit a 180 and would like a pin badge or trolley coin, yourself or a representative from your team need to come to one of the open meetings to collect it, and your name will be on the minutes.

D Wright has been given a 2-match ban for bringing the league into disrepute.
4+1 higher and lower divisions last 16-cup draw are with these minutes.
Ladies pre lim cup draw at bottom of the league table.

As you should all know by now I have resigned from the league as general secretary due to personal and health reasons. I have been on the committee for 21 years, the last 15 as general secretary. I would like to thank all the people whom I have worked with over those 21 years for all your hard work and assistance in making the league the success it is.

Iona is standing down from the league as result secretary after tonight’s meeting, due to work and personal reasons. I would like to thank her personally for all her work and support in the time she has been on the committee.

Next meeting Monday 1st February 2016 @ Salisbury Snooker Club 7.30pm
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